
 

Memorandum 21-143 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  AUGUST 18, 2021  

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT OF SYVERINE BENTZ TO THE PLANNING COMMISSION 
AND CHRISTINE THORSRUD TO THE ADA COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE 

Syverine Bentz is reappointed to the Planning Commission. The term expires July 1, 2022. 

Christine Thorsrud is appointed to the ADA Compliance Committee to fill the seat vacated by Richard 
Clyne. The term expires August 31, 2022 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the reappointment of Syverine Bentz to the Planning Commission and the appointment of 
Christine Thorsrud to the ADA Compliance Committee. 

 


